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Monday 10th June 2024 
 

“Bring a Bottle to School” Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are very excited to announce that we will be hosting a Summer Fayre on Tuesday 2nd July 2024 as an end 
of year celebration for the children.  
 
In anticipation of the Fayre, we have decided to organise a “Bring a Bottle to School” Day on Friday 21st June 
2024. This will be a non-uniform day for the children, with a twist. Instead of a donation of money, we ask that 
you donate a bottle of your choice. For example, bottle of pop, alcohol, shampoo - anything that is sold in a 
bottle. All bottles donated will help to set up a tombola stall at the Fayre.  Items will be accepted from Friday 
21st June until Wednesday 26th June.  
 
I would just like to thank you again for your continued support and for always helping with the events we 
organise as a school.  
 
We hope to see you at the Summer Fayre on Tuesday 2nd July, 3:30pm – 4:30pm. Please collect your child as 
normal at 3:20pm and exit the playground and wait at the front of school. We will then have the gate at the 
opposite side of school open for entrance to the Fayre.  
 
The Summer Fayre will include Class Stalls, Tombola, Ice Cream Van, Face Painting, Refreshment Area and 
even an appearance from the Local Police and Fire Service. In order for you to be able to participate in as many 
activities as possible, please may we ask that you bring the appropriate change, as school do not carry any 
cash. Please see the following price list, so you can plan accordingly -  
 

Class Stalls – 50p per play 
 

Tombola - £1.00 for 5 tickets 
 

Hot Drink & Bun - £1.00  
 
 
Lastly, can we please remind all parents that whilst the Fayre is taking place, toilets will NOT be accessible 
unless you have a medical exemption, for which evidence must be provided. Can we also note that whilst you 
are on school property, the consumption of E-Cigs, Cigarettes and Alcohol are strictly forbidden.  If you have 
any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01977 722620 or email 
us at admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr J Parkinson  
Headteacher 
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